
LOCAL PUBLIC NOTICE TEXT 
On Friday May 28th, 2021, the Board of Regents of the Nevada System 
of Higher Education, licensee of KUNV 91.5 FM, serving Las Vegas, 
Nevada, filed an application with the Federal Communications 
Commission for renewal of its broadcast License. Members of the 
public wishing to view this application or obtain information about how 
to file comments and petitions on the application, can visit 
publicfiles.fcc.gov and search in KUNV’s public file. 


